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Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Thank you for allowing me to help meet your child’s health needs while at school this year.  The 

end of the school year is rapidly approaching so the school is preparing to close the Health Room 

for the summer break. 

 

The school district does not permit ANY medication to be stored at school over the summer. For 

safety reasons a parent/guardian MUST pick up all medication by the end of the school 

year.   

 

Please stop by the Health Room to pick up your child’s medicine.  If your child’s medication is 

not picked up by 3:30 pm on May 23, 2025, it will be destroyed. 

 

If your child requires a prescription medication while at school next year, please have your 

physician complete the prescription permission form.  Medication permission forms can be 

requested from the school or printed from the district website.  

https://www.rock-hill.k12.sc.us/Page/1825  

 

Please call me with any questions regarding medication pick up at (803) 981-1527.     

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jillian H Knight RN 

 

School Nurse 

https://www.rock-hill.k12.sc.us/Page/1825

